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& 
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A Technical Seminar on “Digital India, Make in India, Skill India, Consumer Electronics Product Safety 
and Recent Innovations in Nanotechnology” was organized on 28th Oct 2015 at Priyadarshini Engineering 
College (PEC), Vaniyambadi, Vellore with the support of IEEE Madras Section, IEEE Computer Society and IEEE 
Product Safety Engineering Society (PSES). Dr. P. Natarajan, Principal, welcomed the guest and delivered the 
Presidential address. Dr. R. Thilepa, SB counselor provided the seminar overview.   

 
Chief Guest Mr.H.R.Mohan, Chairman, IEEE Computer Society (Madras Chapter) presented a session 

on Digital India, Make in India and Skill India. During his presentation, he explained the impact of Digital 
India, Nine pillars of Digital India, Make in India and its importance represented by our Prime Minister Shri. 
Narendra Modi and initiatives.  He added how the Skill India initiative will support both Digital India and 
Make in India.  

 
Dr. R. K. Vimal Nandhan, Treasurer, IEEE-PSES (Madras Chapter), in his technical presentation, 

briefed on the importance of Consumer Product Safety and covered various techniques of energy saving 
concepts by renewable energy in solar systems and efficiency of various designs and challenges with regard 
to sustainability, environmental concerns. 

 
Dr. R. Thilepa, IEEE SB Counselor, PEC, delivered a session on Recent Innovations in Nanotechnology 

and their applications used in various field like Medical, Electronics and Biotechnology.  
 



Mr. V. Jayaprakasan, Chairman, IEEE-PSES (Madras Chapter) elaborated and provided the highlights 
of the IEEE Membership benefits to both the students and faculty members and motivated the participants 
to become members of IEEE and societies of their professional interest. 

 
This program was conducted for the benefit of faculty members of all streams of engineering, UG 

and PG students of all streams. Around 30 faculty members and over 50 students attended the technical 
seminar and benefitted by the presentations on various topics by the resource persons.  

 
Report by: Dr. R.Thilepa 


